Amber Noworatzky

- From: Todd Blaser
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 9:47 AM
To: Amber Noworatzky
Subject: FW: tour

Can you please place on PFC agenda as correspondence. Also can you save for Public Safety as well.
Thank vou,
Todd

Todd M. Blaser, Chief of Fire Rescue
City of Manitowoc Fire Rescue Department

From: Mike Powalisz

Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 3:15 PM
To: Todd Blaser; Gregg Kadow; Karl Koch

Cc: Don Duenkel; Steve Bacalzo

Subject: FW: tour

Dear Chiefs Biaser, Kadow, and Koch,

| want to take the time to thank the Manitowoc Fire Department for their emergency response to the
MPU Power Plant on January 30, 2047. Your ability to arrive at the scene of a large facility, size up the
situation, understand the hazards, ready your equipment, establish a command point and evaluate
interior conditions was most professional and impressive.

About a year or two ago | coordinated a visit to familiarize the Manitowoc Fire Department with the
Power Plant facilities, and we would be happy to set up tours in March. Please contact me when
convenient.




